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Don't kid yourselves, you have no control over our ability to build affordable housing 

to meet demand. Unless SB 100 from 1973 is replaced, Oregon will never have 

adequate housing production. Lessening unreasonable permit procedures is a good 

thing, but nothing will save our state from this housing crisis unless we do away with 

SB 1000 from 50+ years ago. 


